

City of Milford, Connecticut

- Founded 1639 -

70 West River Street - Milford, CT 06460-3317 Tel 203-783-3220 FAX 203-876-1960 Office of the Director of Finance

February 18, 2016

Ms. Joanne Rohrig City Clerk City of Milford

Dear Ms. Rohrig:

Please be advised that the Milford Board of Finance will not be meeting on their regularly scheduled meeting night of February 22, 2016. The Board will resume their routine meeting schedule in March.

The Budget Hearing will take place on February 22, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. as scheduled.

Sincerely,

Brian A. Lema

Chairman

c: Mayor Benjamin Blake Peter A. Erodici, Jr., Finance Director Board of Finance Members

Brian A. Lema / MWC